Jack VandeVate/Sterling
Educational Scholarship

This year we congratulated two outstanding employees/students by
providing each of them with a $2000 scholarship. The recipients
were Kendall Brown, from the food service department, and Amber
Anderson, from The Wellness Center. The scholarship money was
raised initially by the Men's breakfast club and various other
residents, and kindly matched by Sterling Management. The
scholarships will be offered each year and, since the original idea
came from our dear departed friend, Jack VandeVate, the name of
the scholarship is,

"The VandeVate/Sterling Educational Scholarship.”
The application can be found on Sterling's Touchtown
Community App. Deadline for the 24/25 school year is
April 1st, 2024.
Please see Jill Hughes, Director of Life Enrichment for more
information.
If you see Amber or Kendall make sure you congratulate them,
on their award.




